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...working with you




	                            Clerk/RFO Nicola Roberts
Village Farm
Manmoel
Blackwood
NP12 0RW 

Tel. 07904 061754
www.riscaeastcc.org.uk
e-mail riscaeastcommunitycouncil@outlook.com



9-2-24 Meeting started 17:35pm

2/24/1  Attendance and Apologies 
To record attendance and receive apologies.

2/24/1.1 Community Councillors present – Councillors Nigel George, Christinne Thomas, Bernadette Martin, Philippa Leonard, Roger Smith, Zoe Davies, Cllr Arianna Leonard and Cllr Brandon Ham..
2/24/2 Minutes of the previous meeting 
These were received as a true record Cllr Zoe Davies proposed and Cllr Bernadette Martin seconded that the minutes were correct. 

2/24/3 Matters arising from the minutes 
(a)  Lights – Clerk fed back on actions from previous meeting and presentation from another lighting contractor was to take place.
2/24/4 To receive the financial report from the Clerk

a)  The clerk ran through the report and the proposed expenditure was agreed. Approval was given for the cheques itemised, the bank balance was £21,420.55.
b) Worked through the committed expenditure.  To put in last years estimates as committed expenditure. 
2/24/6 – Correspondance 












2/24/5.1 The training schedule was considered and it was agreed that Cllr Roger Smith would attend the code of conduct training for a different date and Cllr Bernadette Martin would withdraw from the course agreed last month. 



2/24/5.2 A letter was received from a skate park company enquiring about holding an event at Ty-sign park. It was agreed that the Clerk would write back with some questions that needed to be answered.  
2/24/5.3 Vacant set to remain until any applications are received.

2/24/5.4  An application for grant funding was received from the Veterens Crisis Intervention Team.  This was discussed and agreed unanimously to approve the funding requested.
2/24/5.5 A letter had been received from Risca United Football Club – this letter was discussed and decided that the organization needed to complete a funding application form.
2/24/6 – Events 



























2/24/6.1 – This sub Committee has yet to meet.
2/24/7 – To receive the report from the County Borough Councillors 
2
/24/7.1.The main issue was the anti social behaviour that is still a cause for concern.
2/24/7.2 The double yellow lines is still ongoing.

.
2/24/8 To discuss local issues raised by Councillors
(a) Ty Sign Ward – nothing to report
(b) Pontymister Upper Ward – nothing to report.

(c)  Trenewydd – nothing to report
(d) For future agendas these will be covered under one heading.
2/24/9 Planning Notifications 
 None.
2/24/10 Any other business 
































2/24/10.1 Cllr Bernadette Martin updated on the Web page – Cllr Chris Thomas to contact Rosemary Creedy for her contacts.
































2/24/10.2 Cllr Chris Thomas fed back on the planned fencing around Ty-Sign Park.  Application to be made from the Empowerment fund from the relevant organization.  Cllr Zoe Davies was to dig out the email from Parks that gave permission to erect a fence.

































2/24/10.3 Moving of the sign – we are still waiting on Howe Engineering.  
































2/24/10.4 Presentation received by Nick Morris of Greenlief for the erection, maintenance and storage of the Christmas lights.  Clerk to forward a list of the lights on which lamppost and then Nick to present to next committee meeting.
Date of next meeting 8th March 2024 at 5.30 pm at Channel View Community Centre. 

Meeting closed at 7:00pm
Signed……………………………………………………….Chairman 9thrd February 2024
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